
  be 4982 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 4982 # sozo {sode'-zo}; from a primary sos (contraction for
obsolete saoz, "safe"); to save, i.e. deliver or protect
(literally or figuratively): -- heal, preserve, save (self), do
well, {be} (make) whole.[ql

  bodily 4983 # soma {so'-mah}; from 4982; the body (as a sound
whole), used in a very wide application, literally or
figuratively: -- {bodily}, body, slave.[ql

  body 4983 # soma {so'-mah}; from 4982; the body (as a sound
whole), used in a very wide application, literally or
figuratively: -- bodily, {body}, slave.[ql

  bring 1295 # diasozo {dee-as-odze'-o}; from 1223 and 4982; to
save thoroughly, i.e. (by implication or analogy) to cure,
preserve, rescue, etc.: -- {bring} safe, escape (safe), heal,
make perfectly whole, save.[ql

  discreet 4998 # sophron {so'-frone}; from the base of 4982 and
that of 5424; safe (sound) in mind, i.e. self-controlled
(moderate as to opinion or passion): -- {discreet}, sober,
temperate.[ql ***. ta. See 3588.[ql

  do 4982 # sozo {sode'-zo}; from a primary sos (contraction for
obsolete saoz, "safe"); to save, i.e. deliver or protect
(literally or figuratively): -- heal, preserve, save (self),
{do} well, be (make) whole.[ql

  bodily 4983 # soma {so'-mah}; from 4982; the body (as a sound
whole), used in a very wide application, literally or
figuratively: -- {bodily}, body, slave.[ql

  body 4983 # soma {so'-mah}; from 4982; the body (as a sound
whole), used in a very wide application, literally or
figuratively: -- bodily, {body}, slave.[ql

  excess 0810 # asotia {as-o-tee'-ah}; from a compound of 1 (as
a negative particle) and a presumed derivative of 4982; properly,
 unsavedness, i.e. (by implication) profligacy: -- {excess},
riot.[ql

  heal 1295 # diasozo {dee-as-odze'-o}; from 1223 and 4982; to
save thoroughly, i.e. (by implication or analogy) to cure,
preserve, rescue, etc.: -- bring safe, escape (safe), {heal},
make perfectly whole, save.[ql

  heal 4982 # sozo {sode'-zo}; from a primary sos (contraction
for obsolete saoz, "safe"); to save, i.e. deliver or protect
(literally or figuratively): -- {heal}, preserve, save (self),
do well, be (make) whole.[ql

  make 1295 # diasozo {dee-as-odze'-o}; from 1223 and 4982; to
save thoroughly, i.e. (by implication or analogy) to cure,
preserve, rescue, etc.: -- bring safe, escape (safe), heal,
{make} perfectly whole, save.[ql

  make 4982 # sozo {sode'-zo}; from a primary sos (contraction
for obsolete saoz, "safe"); to save, i.e. deliver or protect
(literally or figuratively): -- heal, preserve, save (self), do
well, be ({make}) whole.[ql

  perfectly 1295 # diasozo {dee-as-odze'-o}; from 1223 and 4982;
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to save thoroughly, i.e. (by implication or analogy) to cure,
preserve, rescue, etc.: -- bring safe, escape (safe), heal, make
{perfectly} whole, save.[ql

  preserve 4982 # sozo {sode'-zo}; from a primary sos
(contraction for obsolete saoz, "safe"); to save, i.e. deliver
or protect (literally or figuratively): -- heal, {preserve},
save (self), do well, be (make) whole.[ql

  riot 0810 # asotia {as-o-tee'-ah}; from a compound of 1 (as a
negative particle) and a presumed derivative of 4982; properly,
unsavedness, i.e. (by implication) profligacy: -- excess, {riot}.
[ql

  safe 1295 # diasozo {dee-as-odze'-o}; from 1223 and 4982; to
save thoroughly, i.e. (by implication or analogy) to cure,
preserve, rescue, etc.: -- bring safe, escape ({safe}), heal,
make perfectly whole, save.[ql

  safe 1295 # diasozo {dee-as-odze'-o}; from 1223 and 4982; to
save thoroughly, i.e. (by implication or analogy) to cure,
preserve, rescue, etc.: -- bring {safe}, escape (safe), heal,
make perfectly whole, save.[ql

  save 1295 # diasozo {dee-as-odze'-o}; from 1223 and 4982; to
save thoroughly, i.e. (by implication or analogy) to cure,
preserve, rescue, etc.: -- bring safe, escape (safe), heal, make
perfectly whole, {save}.[ql

  save 4982 # sozo {sode'-zo}; from a primary sos (contraction
for obsolete saoz, "safe"); to save, i.e. deliver or protect
(literally or figuratively): -- heal, preserve, {save} (self),
do well, be (make) whole.[ql

  saviour 4990 # soter {so-tare'}; from 4982; a deliverer, i.e.
God or Christ: -- {saviour}.[ql

  self 4982 # sozo {sode'-zo}; from a primary sos (contraction
for obsolete saoz, "safe"); to save, i.e. deliver or protect
(literally or figuratively): -- heal, preserve, save ({self}),
do well, be (make) whole.[ql

  slave 4983 # soma {so'-mah}; from 4982; the body (as a sound
whole), used in a very wide application, literally or
figuratively: -- bodily, body, {slave}.[ql

  sober 4998 # sophron {so'-frone}; from the base of 4982 and
that of 5424; safe (sound) in mind, i.e. self-controlled
(moderate as to opinion or passion): -- discreet, {sober},
temperate.[ql ***. ta. See 3588.[ql

  Sopater 4986 # Sopatros {so'-pat-ros}; from the base of 4982
and 3962; of a safe father; Sopatrus, a Christian: -- {Sopater}.
Compare 4989.[ql

  Sosthenes 4988 # Sosthenes {soce-then'-ace}; from the base of
4982 and that of 4599; of safe strength; Sosthenes, a Christian:
-- {Sosthenes}.[ql

  temperate 4998 # sophron {so'-frone}; from the base of 4982
and that of 5424; safe (sound) in mind, i.e. self-controlled
(moderate as to opinion or passion): -- discreet, sober,
{temperate}.[ql ***. ta. See 3588.[ql

  well 4982 # sozo {sode'-zo}; from a primary sos (contraction
for obsolete saoz, "safe"); to save, i.e. deliver or protect
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(literally or figuratively): -- heal, preserve, save (self), do
{well}, be (make) whole.[ql

  whole 1295 # diasozo {dee-as-odze'-o}; from 1223 and 4982; to
save thoroughly, i.e. (by implication or analogy) to cure,
preserve, rescue, etc.: -- bring safe, escape (safe), heal, make
perfectly {whole}, save.[ql

  whole 4982 # sozo {sode'-zo}; from a primary sos (contraction
for obsolete saoz, "safe"); to save, i.e. deliver or protect
(literally or figuratively): -- heal, preserve, save (self), do
well, be (make) {whole}.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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